
ATTENTION 
NEIGHBORS:

EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS SURVEY

June 4 & 5, 2016
D O O R - T O - D O O R
The Fairfax County Health Department is going

HELP US MAKE FAIRFAX COUNTY 
BETTER PREPARED. 
The Fairfax County Health Department is going 
door-to-door in neighborhoods throughout 
Fairfax County June 4 & 5, 2016 to conduct 
a Community Assessment for Public Health 
Emergency Response (CASPER). 
•	Households will be selected at random and all 

surveys will be anonymous and voluntary. 
•	Residents who participate will be asked general 

questions about their household readiness plans and their 
knowledge of certain types of emergencies. 

•	This survey will provide valuable information about our 
community’s level of preparedness for all types of emergencies. 

If asked, please consider participating!

Questions? Contact the Fairfax 
County Health Department.

www.fairfaxcounty.gov/hd
703-246-2411, TTY 711

Fairfax County Health Department

A Fairfax County, Va., publication. May 2016. For more information 
or to request information in an alternate format, call the Fairfax 

County Health Department at 703-246-2411, TTY 711.

Survey teams 
will have 
identification 
badges and will 
be wearing red 
vests, like the one 
pictured here.

http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/hd



